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Friday 20th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

It has come to our attention that some of the pupils are watching videos and social media content by 

a man called Andrew Tate and he is currently the most searched for name of 2023. There are 

concerns through the media that ‘influencers’ such as Andrew Tate have the potential to radicalise 

children through exposure to radical and extreme views. 

Please find some of these reports published by the BBC below. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-wales-63794012 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-62602913 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-64125045 

Our PSHCE programme allows us the opportunity to be flexible, therefore we intend for all year 

groups to take part in a lesson that addresses this difficult subject in a safe & controlled way.   

We really appreciate your support regarding this sensitive issue. 

 

Attendance Reminder  

Please ensure you email attendance@toynbee.hants.sch.uk or send a message via school comms on 

the first and any subsequent days of absence for your child.  

Thank you. 

 

Timetable 

Next week is WEEK A on your lesson timetables  
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Art Department 

KS3 Photography Club was this week with Miss Goldsmith where students were shown a variety of 

techniques and looked at the components of what makes a camera! Thank you to everyone who 

attended. 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

Years 7 and 8 also celebrated Chinese New Year, ‘Year of the Water Rabbit’ starting on Sunday the 

22nd January! The rabbit is a symbol of longevity, peace, and prosperity in Chinese culture. Thank you 

to everyone who joined Miss Savage making fabulous paper origami rabbits, Chinese lanterns, and rabbit 

stencils! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From everyone at Toynbee, we wish you all a 

Happy Chinese New Year 2023! 
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Celebration Trips 

 

This week has seen the launch of the end of year celebration trips for pupils in years 7 - 10 in assemblies.   

All pupils have the opportunity to go on these trips.  Year 7 will go to Paulton's Park, and Year 9 to 

Thorpe Park on Tuesday 18th July; and Year 8 will go to Paulton's Park, and Year 10 to Thorpe Park 

on Wednesday 19th July.  An information letter has been sent home via Parentmail.  If you have any 

questions regarding the trips, please contact your child's Guidance Manager. 

 

Miss Butler and Mr Magee 

 

Vacancies  

 

PE Cover Supervisor  

Cover Supervisor  

Site Assistant  

Learning Support Assistant  

 

If you are interested in any of these vacancies, please visit our website and fill in an application form. 

Thank you  

 

 

Maths  

 

Congratulations to the following students who have achieved their Levels on Sparx Maths this week: 

 

Level 1: 

Leah Sood, Paige Furmage, Katie Henty, Imogen Brierley, Charlotte King, Lewis Tear, Tilda Leyman-

Stead, Hamza Yorulmaz 

 

 

mailto:admin@toynbee.hants.sch.uk


Toynbee 

 

Bodycoats Road, Chandlers Ford, Eastleigh, Hampshire SO53 2PL 

Tel: 023 80269026    E-mail: admin@toynbee.hants.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Matthew Longden B.Sc.(Hons), NPQH 

Level 2: 

Aiesha Fulford & Jake Willis 

 

Level 3: 

William Haskell 

 

Fantastic work from these students - keep it up! 

 

The Maths Department 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All external clubs are not DBS checked by Toynbee School. 
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